
Our Spring Outreaches: Dinner Parties! 
Once we came back from the Lunar New Year Vacation, we were finding it was hard to just find time with students, even 
the ones that were meeting with us weekly in the winter. It has felt discouraging to not have them be as responsive 
especially because we are trying to build up our group of 10+ current believers. But our whole team loves food and we 
love to have people over, so we decided to invite small group of students over for meals and there’s been a lot more 
response! Please pray for more availability in our students as we try new things! 
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Questions for us? 

Last newsletter, we asked if 
you had any questions about 

our ministry or lives - we 
didn’t hear back from 

anyone! 

We understand everyone 
needs a little incentive, so 

this time, e-mail us a 
question and we will 

randomly pick 2 winners to 
receive a special gift from 

East Asia!

Please pray for a successful appointment/ultrasound on April 16th and that 
there are no complications with flying home to have the baby! Thank you for 
praying for a doctor in America! We found one and see her on April 26th!! 

 Grateful for each of you,

Committing for longer term and saying goodbyes this week . . . 
We are now in the process of applying to live here for the next 3-5 years. Because Baby 
Boy is due in June, we can’t attend the long-term training this summer, so we will 
return here for a THIRD YEAR Stint and hopefully in 2017, come back as ICS 
(International Campus Staff). 

Two years has past and we are already seeing some fruit and addition, we have 5 men 
and 4 women applying to join our team this August!! What a huge praise to have more 
men than just Nich & Tosh! We will share more about them soon. 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Ellim, Sarah, Bao 
& Jamie this week. They will all be heading 
back to America at the end of June. Pray 
for good endings and for the 5 women to 
stay united and carry out our ministry 
until the summer team comes June 17th.

Our latest dinner party at Priscilla, Bao and Ellim. It ended up being easy and relaxing! 

Our last team outing at a Mongolian lamb feast on the outskirts of our city 


